To Whom It May Concern:

 

I wish to express my desire to have Airporter Shuttle--Bellaire 

Charters provide direct delivery of passengers to the Coast Gateway 

Hotel in Seattle, Washington.  I have found it to be a great 

inconvenience for the shuttle to drop me off at the airport 

(SeaTac) and then have to make my own arrangements with the hotel 

for pickup to their facility.

  

Coming from California, we have moved aboard our boat which we 

cruise in the San Juan Islands.  We make trips back to California 

approximately every 3 month and have guests visit from there. I have 

found the Airporter Shuttle to be an accessible and efficient means 

of travel to and from our varied destinations, particularly 

Anacortes and Bellingham.

  

Frequently, due to flight times and various schedules, we (or our 

guests) need to stay in Seattle overnight. I have found the Coast 

Gateway Hotel to be very handy for this reason and have used it in 

conjunction with my Airporter Shuttle reservation.  It has, however, 

been an inconvenience and is obviously less efficient to be dropped 

at the airport having then to call the hotel for their shuttle 

to pick me up. 

   

To conclude, I hope that my request will be considered and the next 

time I plan to stay at the Coast Gateway Hotel having used the 

Airporter Shuttle, I will be taken there directly.

 

Sincerely,

Diane Simpson

